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Subject: Signage on the future Olympic Village school site - RTS 13418 

Dear Mayor and Council, 

At the meeting on Sept 10, 2019, a Councillor requested clarifying information and to install signage on the future 
Olympic Village school site (RTS 013418) and staff have provided the response below-

REFM and PDS have considered the possibility of installing a sign on the future elementary school site in 
South East False Creek to notify the public of the intended use of the site. COV staff discussed this issue 
with VSB and confirmed that VSB has not yet been able to commit funding towards the construction of 
the school, and the timing of the delivery of the school is therefore uncertain. As such, COV and VSB staff 
recommend to not instal l a sign on the site until there is more certainty of funding and a schedule for the 
design and construction of the school. More information on efforts by COV and VSB to enable timely 
construction or renovation of schools, including the new school in SEFC, will be provided in a separate 
report or memo to Council this spring (please refer to RTS 013459/013562). 

Please let me know if you have any further questions. 

Best, 
Sadhu 

Sadhu Aufochs Johnston I City Manager 
Office of the City Manager I City of Vancouver 
604.873.7627 I sadhu.johnston@vancouver.ca 

Pronouns: he, him, his 

E 
The City of Vancouver acknowledges that it is situated on the unceded traditional territories of the Musqueam, Squamish, and Tsleil-
Waututh peoples. 




